



Happy New Year!

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the HC DrugFree Teen Advisory Council, Board of Directors, and staff, I wish you a Happy New Year. As you celebrate, please remember:

If you drink, do not drive.
The legal drinking age is 21.
It is illegal to supply alcohol to minors.

Help keep all of us safe this weekend and throughout the coming year.

If you would like to hurry to make yourend of year donation to become a *Friend of HC DrugFree*, please go to www.hcdrugfree.org/donate or mail your check to the address below.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to working with you in 2017.

Sincerely,

Joan Webb Scornaienchi Executive Director

HC DrugFree 5305 Village Center Drive Suite 206 Columbia, MD 21044 joan@hcdrugfree.org www.hcdrugfree.org 443-325-0040



